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GDPR 

GDPR letters have been sent home with every 

pupil, to comply with the new 

data protection regulations it is 

essential that we receive the 

signed response slip from all 

parents. 

 

Sats 

Sats week went really well, all the children 

involved worked very hard we are very proud 

of each and every one of them. 

 

Food banks 

Julie Bray can make referrals to food banks 

– she can be contacted at Willington Primary 

on 01388 746414 (Option 2 for the PSA). 

 

Royal Wedding street party 

A huge thank you to all the 

parents and carers who made 

party food donations and 

also those who joined us on 

Friday for our street party. 

It was a lovely afternoon and we were 

blessed with fantastic weather. It was 

great to see so many of our children 

dressed up to celebrate the royal wedding. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor in 

school, if anyone is interested, please 

contact Mrs Binks 

School Jumpers 

Very kindly, the Friends of Sunnybrow 

parent group have offered to buy every 

child in school one of 

our new navy jumpers, 

thank you to those 

parents who have 

responded to our 

letter requesting the 

size by last Friday. 

We want to place the 

order this week and 

any pupils who we do 

not have a response for we will estimate 

their size and order accordingly. 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure your child is dressed in school 

uniform, red sweatshirt, grey or black 

bottoms and white polo shirt – several pupils 

are not dressed accordingly. 

 

Medical Appointments 

It is school policy to see proof of any 

medical appointments that take place during 

school hours, please try to make 

appointments outside of school hours. 

 

Half term 

School will break up at 3.15pm on Friday 

25th May for half term. We reopen on 

Monday 4th June. Enjoy the break and please 

stay safe. 
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Dates for the diary 

Friday 25th May                                          - School closes at 3.15 for half term 

Monday 4th June                                           - School reopens 

Wednesday 13th June                                     - School Closed Teacher Training 

Thursday 14th June                                       - Sports Day 

Friday 15th June                                          - Father’s Day Event 

Thursday 28th June                                       - Summer Fair 

Friday 6th July                                            - Reports sent out to parents 

Wednesday 11th July                                     - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th July                                     - Whole School trip to South Shields 

Friday 20th July                                           - Awards Assembly 

Friday 20th July                                           - School Closes for Summer Holidays 

 

  

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


